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The measures required for containing the new global pandemic
known as the novel coronavirus 2019 (COVID19) require, among
others,  avoiding  physical  contact  and  observing  social
distancing.  These  measures  necessitate  the  freezing  of
activities that bring together a group of people in one place.
The result of this is that business meetings, political or
religious  gatherings  are  banned,  schools  are  temporarily
closed, and in some cases work stopped.
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